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County Planning Commission approves comprehensive plan
(KMZA)--A comprehensive plan for Nemaha County, Kansas is a step closer to
being adopted.

The Nemaha County Planning Commission unanimously approved the plan when
they met Monday evening.

That followed hearings last week in Seneca and Sabetha. Planning consultant
Dick Horton reviewed the comprehensive plan at the hearings and allowed time
for public comments.

There was no public comment at the Seneca hearing and only two residents
commented at the Sabetha hearing.

The county-wide planning process began in September 2020.

A certified copy of the comprehensive plan will now be sent to County
Commissioners, who have final authority on its adoption.
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